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Encouraging Community Involvement  

POLICE DEPARTMENT NEWS  

The school year has begun. The few kids and parents I have 

spoken to say they are excited it is back in session. 

I wanted to say thank you for those that have driven through 

the area while we have been doing the school traffic and 

expressing a show of support. Itôs always appreciated when 

those types of expressions are given. 

Iôm also excited to start the utilization of our new traffic speed 

devices. Currently they are in place on Hwy 16 before you get 

to the school and on N Prospect Ave. This devise lets you 

know when you are above the speed limit and says thank you 

when you arenôt. These devices also maintain traffic data that 

we can download to evaluate the traffic flow it has been 

encountering. This will allow us to have a better idea when our 

presence may be needed in a given area to help make traffic 

flow safer. 

I also want to give a public thank you to Michael Hurston and 

his guys in his welding shop for building the platforms the 

traffic devices are mounted on. Outstanding job guys!!! If you 

guys make it by there or see them out in the community give 

them a pat on the back for the work they did on them. 

As always be safe and have fun. 

Brian Sims  

Chief of Police 

 

RECREATION DEPARTMENT NEWS  

I hope everyone is doing well. We are very excited for our fall season to start! This year we will have a flag, 7/8, 

and 9/10 football and cheerleading team. As well as a T-ball, 7/8, and 9/10 baseball team. Unfortunately we will 

only have a 9/10 softball team. We will be following all GHSA rules, so as long as they allow sports, so will we. 

With that being said, before each practice coaches must check each playerôs temperature and ask a series of 

questions. If your child leaves early from school with a temperature or any symptoms, please do not come to 

practice/games. They will be sent home. Another safety precaution we will take this year is before entering the 

stadium, you will have your temperature taken. Please support us with all these new precautions we put in place. 

They are so we can provide the best safety for your children. With this year looking a little different we ask that if 

you have any concerns or questions please, reach out to us. You can always call, text, or email us; we will always 

be happy to talk to you. 

770-315-0365 or Chad@cityofmountzion.com 

ñNever let the fear of striking out get in your wayò ïBabe Ruth 

Thanks, 

Chad Loveless  

Director  

mailto:Chad@cityofmountzion.com
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   GREETINGS FROM CITY HALL  

   It has been a busy month and there is a lot to talk about. 

   School is starting back, I think, in some shape, form, or fashion. I urge everyone to be  

   aware of the school buses and help keep our kids and yourselves safe. A new addition to our 

   school related functions this year is a set of speed detection signs that greet you on Hwy 16 

   as you enter the school zone. These signs will display your speed and allow you to make the 

   necessary corrections with your gas pedal. While too heavy to steal, these signs are mobile 

and can be placed in other areas of the city as speeding complaints are reported to the Police Department. At the 

time of this writing I am not aware of any plans from the Sheriffôs Department to place a School Resource Officer 

with the Mt. Zion schools.   Hopefully this will change, but until it does, the Mt. Zion Police Department will 

maintain a highly visible presence at the Middle School through increased patrols, walk through of halls if desired 

by the principal, and response to calls from the school in relation to specific problems. All this may or may not 

apply to the Elementary and High School. Both are outside the city and our officers have no jurisdiction.  

The world has changed a lot this year and I am not going to bore you with a repeat of what you see on TV every 

night. I will say that Mt. Zion is not waiting until that change has arrived in our community to become prepared. 

The safety of you and your family and the protection of your property is our number one concern. The Police 

Department is investing in equipment, supplies, and training to meet the future needs of our community and your 

city government is drafting the necessary ordinances that will give us the legal tools to keep Mt. Zion safe and 

secure. 

I am giving a big ñThank Youò to the city staff for all the hard work and extra time they have put into filing for the 

CARES ACT reimbursement we are entitled to receive from the State for Covid 19 expenses. In many respects, this 

has become a daily nightmare for our city clerk Tammy and the police chief. Any time you deal with anything 

Federal or State, itôs a royal pain, but the Cares Act seems like it has become many times worse. I thank the State 

and the Feds for helping small municipalities cope with the cost and lost revenues from Covid 19 this year, and 

maybe the extra aggravation involved in the filing will negate some of the fraud and abuse that often accompanies 

such programs. I assure you, the City will do everything necessary to get all that we are entitled to. 

Our phase 2 water line improvement is going smoothly on Old Jacksonville and Harrison Road. The contractor is 

doing a great job. The City just hosted a meeting involving the Carroll County Commission, City of Bremen, 

Carroll County Water Authority, Carroll County Fire, Carroll County Roads, Carter and Sloope Engineering, and 

Allen and Smith grant writing. There was a: big room full of people with the hope of accomplishing a big task, the 

supplying of water to the north area of Bremen Mt. Zion Road. This meeting was the first giant step in a long 

journey over the next several years to meet the current and future water needs of our city.   

Qualifying for the vacant seat on the City Council has closed. Several citizens demonstrated an interest but in the 

end only one citizen, Donald Newman, stepped up and put his hat in the ring. Thank you Donald for your 

willingness to serve the City and I am looking forward to working with you on the Council.  

Mayor Randy Sims     

All city offices will be closed 

in observance of  

Labor Day 

Monday, September 7, 2020 

Be safe and have fun!! 
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